
 
 

03.04.2023 

To whom it may concern, 

Thank you for your recent e-mail regarding the possible presence of substances that are 

classified under REACH as substances of very high concern (SVHC) in our products. 

EC regulation No 1907/2006 REACH (the Registration, Evaluation and Authorisation of 

Chemicals) was adopted on 18 December 2006 and entered into force on 1st June 2007. 

Göncay Plastik Corporation is aware of new obligations imposed by REACH and we have 

been working on this for since we have learned, together with our suppliers. We assure you that 

none of our products contain SVHC substances which are currently in the Candidate List of ECHA. 

Please be assured that Göncay Packaging Corporation is operating in accordance with REACH 

legislation and receive updates from Istanbul Mineral and Metals Exporters’ Association (IMMEA) 

REACH Help Desk regarding the changes of the Candidate List and other REACH obligations. We are 

also aware of our continuing obligations with regard to the dangerous substances restrictions in 

Annex XVII of REACH. 

Regarding CLP, it is our understanding that our products are considered as mixtures and are 

non-hazardous and as such do not require notification under CLP. 

The components, these mixtures are composed of, will be submitted to the CLP inventory, if 

they fulfil one of the criteria as defined in regulation EC No 1272/2008, Article 39. 

In case of any change of our supply plans and contents of our products in related with 

REACH, we assure that we will do our best to inform you at the earliest opportunity. 

If you have any further question concerning REACH, please do not hesitate to contact us. 

Yours sincerely, 

 


